
Welcome to begin the 
spring term in EMO! 

The Covid-19 restrictions in the 
metropolitan area will continue on 
January. The spring term will start 
by remote teaching in all schools, 
that give basic education in arts. 

Espoo music institute´s individual lessons and music perception groups les-
sons begin by remote teaching on Thursday 7th January. 

Music play school, rhythmics lessons, choirs, Music Ladders and other pre-
paratory instrument workshops lessons begin by remote teaching on Monday 
11th January. Music play school in daycare continue as normal during the 
daycare.

You will get the links and / or other instructions from your teacher. 

Orchestra teachers will inform you about orchestra activities and plans in 
spring term during january. 

The Metropolitan area corona coordination group will re-evaluate the situ-
ation on week 2, especially considering the possibilities to continue contact 
teaching in hobby activities among children and young people. 

We wish you all a hopeful and happy music year 2021!
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